
Up to $150,000 
ASSAULT OF USPS EMPLOYEE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect who assaulted a United States Postal Service (USPS) employee. 

 On Monday, June 9th, 2025, at approximately 02:50 p.m., a USPS employee was assaulted in the back of a 
Postal Service vehicle after delivering packages on their route at 484 Rockaway Ave, Brooklyn, NY 11212. 

The assault occurred on the corner of Rockaway Ave and Belmont Ave in Brownsville. The U.S. Postal 
Inspection Service and New York City Police Department (NYPD) are looking for the suspect, pictured above, 

who is believed to be between the ages of 30 - 60 years old.  

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at (1)877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3767200. 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


